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On November 24, 2021, Employer Bulletin FY22-17 informed employers of a data issue 
as a result of an inactive member batch run that was part of the FY2020-21 Annual 
Report completion. As of yesterday, most of the issues resulting from it have been 
fixed. 

•	 All but a very small group of data issues have been resolved. Approximately 
99 percent of the errors have been resolved through IT fixes and the final few 
are currently being worked on.

•	 For those employers who currently have “In Progress” reports currently, the 
errors caused by this inactive member batch run have been cleared. Therefore, assuming you have no 
other errors to address, your reports that were previously “stuck” will now be ready to complete. You 
do not need to void or refresh data in your report to move forward.

As always, our apologies for any inconvenience. If you have any questions, contact the Employer Services 
Department at employers@trsil.org or (888) 678-3675.
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